

Dear Fundraiser

Thank you for organising a fundraising event. This is a great way to raise funds for Destiny Garden School by doing something you haven't perhaps done before and asking friends and family to support you.

The money you raise will go to very good use by providing children with a nutritional lunch, purchasing text books and stationery or help cover the running costs of the school.



100% of funds raised, including
Gift Aid, will go directly to Destiny
Garden School

Our fundraising pack contains Sponsorship Forms and Flyers to help you on your way. Feedback and photos detailing how the funds you raise are spent will then be sent to you.

From everyone at Destiny Children Charity and on behalf of the children at Destiny Garden School we would like to thank you for your support and wish you all the best with your fundraising event.

Good luck!

Contact Martin Sutcliffe on 07540 156439 or martin-sutcliffe@hotmail.co.uk

